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QUESTION 1

The ABC.com network consists of a single Active Directory domain named ABC.com. 

You deploy an enterprise certification authority (CA) on a Windows Server computer named ABC-CA1. The primary
purpose of the CA is issue company users with digital certificates to enable them to authenticate with the new company
Intranet website. You create a new certificate template named Web Authentication. You enable the Web Authentication
certificate template on ABC-CA1 and configure the default domain group policy so that users who log on to the domain
receive a Web 

Authentication certificate. 

The following morning users complain that they do not have certificates which can be used to authenticate to the
Intranet Web site. 

How can you ensure the users are issued with a certificate? 

A. By configuring ABC-CA1 to be an Enterprise Subordinate CA of a public CA such as Verisign. 

B. By modifying the permissions of the Web Authentication certificate template to give the Domain Users group the
Allow

Correct Answer: B 

 

QUESTION 2

Your network is running three DNS servers, NS1, NS2, and NS3. NS1 is running Windows Server, whereas NS2 and
NS3 are still running Windows NT 4.0. In reviewing the error log on NS1, you notice an error that lists NOTIMPL(4)
being returned by NS3.What does this error indicate? 

A. NS3 does not support extended DNS (EDNS0). 

B. NS1 does not support extended DNS (EDNS0). 

C. The OPT record received from NS3 contained an illegal Time-To-Live. 

D. The OPT record needs to be added to all three name servers. 

Correct Answer: A 

 

QUESTION 3

Your firm is designing a new software driver that will employ a proprietary method of flow control for data being sent
across a network medium. On which layer of the OSI model would be this flow control likely be implemented? 

A. Application 

B. Data Link 

C. Transport 

Latest JPR-961 Dumps | JPR-961 VCE Dumps | JPR-961 Exam Questions                                2 / 8

https://www.pass4itsure.com/jpr-961.html
https://www.pass4itsure.com/jpr-961.html
https://www.pass4itsure.com/jpr-961.html


https://www.pass4itsure.com/jpr-961.html
2024 Latest pass4itsure JPR-961 PDF and VCE dumps Download

D. Media Access Control 

Correct Answer: B 

 

QUESTION 4

You are working as the administrator at ABC.com. The ABC.com network consists of a single Active Directory domain
named ABC.com. The ABC.com network contains a DMZ that contains a two-node Network Load Balancing cluster,
which 

is located in a data centre that is physically impenetrable to unauthorized persons. 

The cluster servers run Windows Server Web Edition and host an e-commerce website. The NLB cluster uses a virtual
IP address that can be accessed from the Internet. 

What can you do to mitigate the cluster\\'s most obvious security vulnerability? 

A. Configure the cluster to require IPSec. 

B. Configure the network cards to use packet filtering on all inbound traffic to the cluster. 

C. Use EFS on the server hard disks. 

D. Configure intrusion detection the servers on the DMZ. 

E. Configure Mac addressing on the servers in the DMZ. 

Correct Answer: B 

 

QUESTION 5

You are using WINS Forward Lookup integration in your mixed UNIX/Windows environment to allow your DNS-only
UNIX clients to use only their configured Windows Server DNS server to query and resolve resolution requests for
downlevel Windows NT 4.0 machines

Correct Answer: D 

 

QUESTION 6

You work as It Admin at ABC.com. The ABC.com network consists of a domain named ABC.com. The servers at the
ABC.com network run Windows Server. The ABC.com network has a file server named ABC-SR18. ABC-SR18 hosts 

shared folders. 

During your routine monitoring, you notice that ABC-SR18 has a connectivity issue. To investigate further you run
Network Monitor, but notices that during capturing, network packets were dropped. 

What actions must you take to minimize the dropping of packets while monitoring ABC-SR18? 

A. You should configure a persistent demand-dial connection. 

Latest JPR-961 Dumps | JPR-961 VCE Dumps | JPR-961 Exam Questions                                3 / 8

https://www.pass4itsure.com/jpr-961.html
https://www.pass4itsure.com/jpr-961.html
https://www.pass4itsure.com/jpr-961.html


https://www.pass4itsure.com/jpr-961.html
2024 Latest pass4itsure JPR-961 PDF and VCE dumps Download

B. You should configure a persistent demand-dial connection. 

C. You should use dedicated capture mode when utilizing the Network Monitor. 

D. You should select the Do not overwrite events option in the Event Viewer. 

Correct Answer: 

 

QUESTION 7

You are the security administrator for your company. The company\\'s network supports 500 users. All network server
computers run Windows Server. All network client computers run Windows XP Professional. All domain account logon 

events are audited. 

A human resources manager requests that you produce a listing of the times and dates a user named JohnP logged on
to the domain. The user was assigned to a client computer named HR09. 

You should achieve this objective while reviewing the minimum amount of information. What should you do? (Choose
two. Each correct answer presents part of the solution.) 

A. Create a filter that will list all events for the JohnP user account. 

B. Use the Find option to list only the events for the JohnP user account. 

C. Open Event Viewer and access the security log on each domain controller. 

D. Use the Find option to list only the events for the HR09 computer account. 

E. Create a filter that will list only the events for the HR09 computer account. 

F. Log onto HR09 as a local administrator, and open Event Viewer to view the local security log. 

Correct Answer: AC 

 

QUESTION 8

You have recently added a Windows Server Web Edition system to your company\\'s private network. The server is
used to host the company\\'s private Web site. Users are complaining that response time is often slow. You want to
analyze the 

traffic coming to and from the Web server. 

What should you do? 

A. Open Task Manager and use the Networking tab to gather network statistics. 

B. Open System Monitor to capture and analyze network traffic. 

C. Open Network Diagnostics to analyze the traffic coming to and from the Web server. 

D. Install Network Monitor on the Web server to capture and analyze network traffic. 
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Correct Answer: D 

 

QUESTION 9

As the network administrator, Kristy decides to implement the ability for clients to dial-in to the network to allow them the
option to work from home if they want to, by installing and configuring an RRAS server. Kristy\\'s internal network
consists 

of a Windows 2000 domain, a single DNS and WINS server, multiple segmented broadcast domains, and a single
DHCP server, configured to distribute the following information via four different IP address scopes: 

DNS Server (local option) 

Router (local option) 

WINS Server (local option) 

Node Type (global option) 

Domain Name (global option) 

ARP Timeout (local) 

Kristy installs her RRAS server and configures the DHCP Relay Agent to point to the only internal DHCP server. She
then configures a fifth DHCP scope to accommodate the DMZ network into which she has installed her RRAS server.
Kristy 

hopes to be able to offer both internal Web mail and resource access to her NT 4.0 file server in the same way she is
able to successfully offer it now to only internal users. Kristy composes an e-mail with detailed instructions on how to set
up 

her Windows ME laptop users with the correct VPN settings to dial-in the company RRAS server. With the e-mail, Kristy
asks for feedback as to ease of installation, setup, connectivity, speed, resource access, and so on. A few days later, 

Kristy receives e-mails from most of the users she sent the e-mail to. All of them said that they were able to access e-
mail just fine and that the speeds were great. They also said they were able to browse the Internet without a problem,
but 

none of them could access any of the file server resources that they needed to do their work. What is the easiest thing
Kristy can do to facilitate this need? 

A. Change the DNS server to a global option in DHCP 

B. Change the WINS server to a global option in DHCP 

C. Change the node type to a local option for each scope in DHCP 

D. Add another WINS server to facilitate the dial-in users 

Correct Answer: B 

 

QUESTION 10
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You work as the network administrator at ABC.com. The ABC.com network has a domain named ABC.com. The servers
at the ABC.com network run Windows Server. ABC.com has a subsidiary named Test Labs, Inc. that has a domain 

named testlabs.com. 

The ABC.com network has a DNS server named ABC-SR05. ABC-SR05 acts as a secondary zone for testlabs.com 

What actions must you take to track when the DNS server at Test Labs, Inc. sends notifications of modifications in the
zone of testlabs.com to ABC-SR05? 

A. You must run the gpresult command in verbose mode. 

B. You must select debug logging and set the log to store Notification events on ABC- SR05. 

C. You must run the secedit command in analysis mode. 

D. You must configure a two-way initiated demand-dial connection. 

Correct Answer: B 

 

QUESTION 11

You administer your company\\'s network. A single-domain Active Directory forest is configured on the network. All
servers run Windows Server. 

The network contains a server named Server5 that hosts confidential business datA. Access to Server5 must be
restricted to only a few authorized personnel. You must ensure that those users, including designated Server5
administrators, 

cannot share Server5\\'s desktop with other users. 

What should you do? 

A. Disable Remote Assistance in the local policy on Server5. 

B. Create a new OU, move Server5 to the OU, create a GPO that disables Remote Assistance, and link the GPO to the
OU. 

C. Create a new OU, move Server5 to the OU, create a GPO that disables Remote Desktop, and link the GPO to the
OU. 

D. Disable Remote Desktop in the local policy on Server5. 

E. Disable Remote Assistance in System Properties on Server5. 

F. Disable Remote Desktop in System Properties on Server5. 

Correct Answer: B 

 

QUESTION 12

The president of your company has asked you if VPN technology could benefit the company. What is the greatest
benefit provided by VPN? 
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A. VPN solutions provide secure connectivity at a significant price savings compared to long distance analog or
dedicated circuit connections. 

B. VPN solutions utilize fewer resources than dedicated circuits or analog connections. 

C. VPN solutions provide better remote control capabilities than other third-party alternatives. 

D. VPN solutions provide higher speed connections than dedicated circuits or analog connections. 

Correct Answer: A 

 

QUESTION 13

You are working as an administrator for ABC.com. The network consists of a single Active Directory domain named
ABC.com. All server run Windows Server and all client computer run Windows XP Professional. 

The ABC.com departments are organized into organizational units (OUs). The Administration OU is named
ABC_ADMIN, and the Sales OU is named PABC_SALES. All file servers for all departments are located in their
respective OUs. The ABC_SALES OU is a child OU of the ABC_ADMIN OU. A new ABC.com written security policy
states that servers in the ABC_ADMIN OU should be highly secure. All communications with ABC-ADMIN servers
should be encrypted. The security policy also states that auditing should be enabled for 

file and folder deletion on Sales servers. Communications with the Sales servers should not be encrypted. How should
you configure Group Policy for the ABC_Admin and ABC_Sales OU? (Choose three.) 

A. Configure a GPO to apply the Hisecws.inf security template. Link this GPO to the ABC_ADMIN OU. 

B. Configure a GPO to enable the Audit object access audit policy on computer objects. Link this GPO to the
ABC_SALES OU. 

C. Configure a GPO to apply the Hisecws.inf security template. Link this GPO to the ABC_Sales OU. 

D. Configure a GPO to enable the Audit object access audit policy on computer objects. Link this GPO to the
ABC_ADMIN OU. 

E. Block group policy inheritance on the ABC_ADMIN OU. 

F. Block group policy inheritance on the ABC_SALES OU. 

Correct Answer: ABF 

 

QUESTION 14

You are working as the administrator at ABC.com. Part of you job description includes the deployment of applications on
the ABC.com network. To this end you operate by testing new application deployment in a test environment prior to
deployment on the production network. 

The new application that should be tested requires 2 processors and 3 GB of RAM to run successfully. Further
requirements of this application also include shared folders and installation of software on client computers. You install
the application on a Windows Server Web Edition computer and install the application on 30 test client computers. 

During routine monitoring you discover that only a small amount of client computers are able to connect and run the
application. You decide to turn off the computers that are able to make a connection and discover that the computers
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that failed to open the application can now run the application. 

How would you ensure that all client computers can connect to the server and run the application? 

A. By running a second instance of the application on the server. 

B. By increasing the Request Queue Limit on the Default Application Pool. 

C. By modifying the test server operating system to Window Server Standard Edition. 

D. By increasing the amount of RAM in the server to 4GB. 

Correct Answer: C 

 

QUESTION 15

You are working as an administrator at ABC.com. The ABC.com network consists of a single Active Directory domain
named ABC.com which contains Windows Server servers Windows XP Professional client computers. 

You want to improve network security and need to pinpoint all computers that have the known vulnerabilities. 

What should you do to automate the process of collecting information on existing vulnerabilities for each computer, on a
nightly basis? 

A. By scheduling secedit to compare the security settings with a baseline and run on a nightly basis. 

B. By installing Anti-Virus software on the computers and configuring the software to update on a nightly basis. 

C. By configuring a scheduled task to run the mbsacli utility on a nightly basis. 

D. By having Microsoft Baseline Security Analyzer (MBSA) installed on a server on the network. 

E. By configuring Automatic Updates to use a local SUS server and run on a nightly basis. 

F. You configuring Automatic Updates to run on a nightly basis and use the Microsoft Updates servers. 

Correct Answer: C 
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